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October 30 - November 4, 1972 

TUESDAY, October 31, 1972 
2:00 p.m. Gazette staff meeting, 313 Page Hall 
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. Alpha Kappa Alpha Halloween Party, Student Union 

Ballroom 

WEDNESDAY, November 1, 1972 
8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY, November 2, 1972 
12:00 noon 
2:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY, November 3, 1972 
8:00 p.m. 

SATURDAY, November 4, 1972 
2:00 p.m. 

SUNDAY, November 5, 1972 
10:00 a.m. 
8:00 p . m .  

ITEMS OF INTEREST .... 

All Freshmen interested in participating in the Freshman Talent Show, are urged to contact 
Mrs. Allen in Room A.7 Sanford Hall Annex. 

The marriage rites for Dr. Louise C. Stephens, Director of the Division of Education at 
Langston University and The Reverend Dr. John W. Coleman, Professor of Social Science 
and Chaplain at Langston University will be read Saturday, November 4, 1972 at 6:30 p.m. 
The ceremony will be read by Dr. W. K. Jackson Pastor of the St. John Baptist Church, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. 

The marriage will be solemnized at the Baptist Student Center northeast of the Langston 
University Campus. 

Movie - Auditorium 

Foreign Student Meeting, English Library 

Foreign Student Club Dance - Ballroom 

Langston Lions vs East Central Tigers, in Ada, Okla. 

Morning Meditations will be held in Hargrove Music Hall. 
Movie - Auditorium 

Friends and interested persons desiring to witness the ceremony are welcome to do so. 



r 
The Foreign Students Club is sponsoring a dance November 3, 1972 from 7:00 to 12:00 
midnight, in the Student Union Ballroom. The dance will be featuring Foreign music only. 

Faculty and students are invited to attend. There will be no admission. 
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Every Wednesday from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon, will be "Coffee Hours" for faculty and 
staff members in the Faculty Club. All faculty and staff members are urged to stqp by. 

Mrs. A. M. Prewitt is the chairman of the committee for the "Coffee Hours. " Other 
committee members are Mr. Maurice Bridgewater, Mr. Booker T. Morgan, Mr. Wallace 
Owens, Mrs. Zella Paterson, and Mrs. Lula Holloway. 

The Gazette staff encourages all "Letters to the Editor" and articles by the Student Body 
and the faculty. The next deadline for the Gazette will be November 9. Please turn in 
all articles to the Public Relations Office. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Zella Paterson! Mrs. Patterson has received a Certificate of 
Merit for Distinguished Service as a Home Economist. She is also a subject of notice 
in volume IX of the Dictionary of International Biography. 

Congratulations to Dr. Ernest Holloway! Dr. Holloway, Dean of Student Affairs, was 
elected President of the Oklahoma College Personnel Association during the OEA 
Convention in Oklahoma City. 

Congratulations to Mr. Glenn Gibson! Mr, Gibson, Athletic Director and Head Basketball 
Coach, was elected President of the Basketball Coaches Association. 

The COOP club meeting will be changed to November 9, 1972 in the Micro Film Room 
in the Library. The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 1, the Sun Oil Co. will be present in the Career Development Center. 
Rooms A.-14 and A-15 Sanford Hall Annex. They will be there from! 9:00 a.m -5:00 p.m. 
The representatives will be interested in Business Administration and Chemistry majors. 



Students, are you interested in Winter and. Summer student jobs in Europe ? If so write, 
Student Overseas Services, 22 Ave. de la Liberie, Luxembourg - Europe, or to SOS, Box 
5173, Santa Barbara, California 93103. Applications for winter jobs in Europe should 
be sent immediately to allow the SOS Office ample time to process job arrangements and 
working papers, 
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1973 Newspaper Internships and Scholarships 
All Third-Year (Junior) Coiiege Students who are interested in a summer journalism 
program internship please inquire in the Public- Relations Office in Page Hall. The 
Application deadline is December 1, 1972- The Internships and Scholarships are 
sponsored by The Newspaper Fund, Inc, P.O. Box 300, Princeton, New Jersey 08540. 

The National Poetry Press announces it Spring Competition. The Closing date for 
submission of manuscripts by College Students is November 5. Any student attending 
either junior or senior college is eligible to submit his verse. There is no lirritation 
to form or theme. Shorter works are preferred by the Board of Judges, because of 
spac-e limitations. 

Each poem must be typed or printed on a separate sheet, and must bear the name and 
home address of the student, and the campus address as well. 

Manuscripts should be sent to the Office of the Press, National Poetry Press, 3210 
Selby Avenue, Los Angeles, Calif. 90034. 

A new program designed to help the nation's graduate schools seek out potential 
students from minority groups is underway this fall. 

Called the Minority Graduate Student Locater Service, the program is offered by 
Educational Testing Service. The service is offered free to both students and institutions. 

Students will have a chance to voluntarily complete a special 17-item questionnaire as 
one step towards entering graduate school. 

Admissions officers may then contact students directly and invite the applications of 
those whose particular interests could be served by their schools graduate offerings. 

Further information can be obtained from the Langston University counselors. 
$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $  $  

The 1972-73 Fine Arts Series will open with a concert by John Young, pianist. The 
concert will be held Thursday, November 9, 1972, at 8:00 p.m. in I. W. Young Auditorium. 

Mr. Young is a native of Birmingham, Alabama. He has bee n on the piano faculty at the 
Harlem School of the Arts, New York City since 1969 and joined the faculty at Lincoln 
University, Lincoln University, Pennsylvania, as an instructor of music in September 1972. 

Mr. Young's performance experience consists of several recitals in the New York area 
and in his hometown. 
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